
 

 

Report from the FS Planning & Budget Committee (P&BC)  
FS Meeting on Oct 1, 2025 

 

A. P&BC was constituted and charged in September with FS Chair appointment of 3 new voting 
committee members (Profs Lauf, Kelani, and McClure).   

 

B. P&BC received a proposal in September 2025 for a new Bachelor of Science in Business 
Administration entitled “Global Supply Chain Management” from the College of Business.   

 

C. P&BC Chair and one other member (Natalie) participate in the Provost Pre-Proposal Review 
Committee (PPPRC) monthly meetings to consider new pre-Letter of Intent (pre-LOI) proposals 
and revised LOI as the first Univ-level review for new academic proposals. 

 

D. P&BC Chair is an FS representative to the UofL Cost Containment Workgroup which had its first 
meeting on September 22.   

 

 
Pat 
Patrick D. Harris, PhD, Committee Chair 
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